

PTA News Autumn 2021

Dear Parents,

Together making things happen for our children

We are a group of teachers/governors/parents who regularly meet in order to plan and fund raise for fun events/items of expenditure for our school children.

Queensbury School PTA would like to invite you to attend any of our PTA meetings, which are held via Zoom. Meetings are usually held each half term and last for around an hour. Our next meeting will take place on: 14th Oct 2021 at 7pm.

Here are the log-on details:

https://queensbury-bham-sch-uk.zoom.us/j/4814116040? pwd=N01wdnFocWErTWFzSVk1akVyWVpJZz09

Meeting ID: 481 411 6040 Passcode: 4UiBCi

We would love to welcome you to support the meeting even if you do not have anything particular to add. Further, we are looking to appoint parent representatives for each of the school programme years.

Kindly be assured that no one will be asked to carry out any responsibilities they find onerous.

Please do get in touch if you wish to support us in our work. Please see over for further details of our work and constitution.

We look forward to hearing from you and the opportunities we can together achieve for the benefit of our school children.

The PTA.

What is the Queensbury School PTA?

Our School PTA is a group of parents and teachers who meet to organise events and activities to improve communications and experiences amongst all members of our school community: school as an organisational body of staff and teachers, parents and pupils.

Our primary purpose is to raise funds for items the school would not normally be able to afford and to have fun whilst doing so. Every parent automatically becomes a member of the PTA when their child enters the school. Meetings usually take place via Zoom 1 per half term, and last approximately an hour.



The PTA usually gets to organise a lot of the fun stuff! Main events may include: Christmas/Summer Fetes; school discos; parents' social evenings. The PTA always welcomes feedback and new ideas.



Why do we do this?

Simple – for Our Children
Whose welfare and best interests are our paramount consideration. We try to organise fun events for them.













You may be able to:-

- attend to support meetings
- •Help with promoting the work of the PTA
 - Assist in/at events organisation

Anything you can do, no matter big or small, will be greatly appreciated. Mostly, the PTA invites your friendship and our whole school community thrives whenever there is an excellent relationship between parents, pupils and school.

Navigator Yrs Rep: TBC Explorer Yrs Rep: TBC Discovery Yrs Rep: TBC Venture Yrs Rep: TBC

I wish to express my interest in joining the PTA

Name	
Parent of	
Class	
Telephone number	
Email	



Join the PTA!



Please attend our meetings. If you are unable to attend meetings, then please speak with one of the PTA members

Chair: Dawn Walker (Parent Governor)

Vice Chair: Sharon - May Meanley (Community Governor)

Treasurer: Lucy Weston (Head of Arts Faculty)

Secretary: Nandini Gill (Staff Governor and Instructor)



Dawn Walker
Perent Governor



Sharon Meanley

Community Governor



Lucy Weston

Head of faculty Arts



Nandini Gill
Staff Governor/Instructor







